
            
  
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
 
DATE:  June 30, 2015 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: RFP-4058-15-SH Microfilm Conversion 
 
Firms responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the 
requirements have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as 
hereinafter described. 
 
 
Viewing Opportunity:  All prospective Offerors are hereby notified a window of opportunity 
is available for viewing the microfilm to be converted.  The viewing window and location of 
the microfilm is as follows: 

 
Dates available for viewing:  July 1 through July 8, 2015, except July 3, 2015*.    
Hours for viewing:     8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. 
Address of Police Department: 555 Ute Avenue, Grand Junction, CO 81501 
Contact person for viewing:  Lee Mull, Police Records Supervisor, 970-549-5004 
         Theresa Jaramillo, Lead Records Specialist, 970-549-5005 
 
 
*ALL CITY OFFICES ARE CLOSED JULY 3, 2015 IN OBSERVANCE OF INDEPENDENCE 
DAY.  
 

 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject RFP remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Susan Hyatt 
Senior Buyer  
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 
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